
 
Attached Message 
From: sarah.colegrove@commonpurpose.org.uk 

To: Marshall, Rosalyn <RMarshall@qmu.ac.uk> 

Subject: Common Purpose Profile - Can you help? 

Date: Thu, 28 Feb 2008 11:06:00 +0100 

Dear Advisory Group  

I hope that you are well and that the long-awaited brighter days are making 2008 a little lighter.  

I am writing to ask whether you might be able to contribute to the production of the 2008 Profile 
recruitment packs?  We will be sending out approximately 250 packs this year and as you can 
imagine, both in terms of printing and posting, this leads us to incur a significant cost.  We will be 
printing the packs ourselves but I wondered whether you could help us with the postage.  Each 
A4 envelope would contain approximately ten A4 sheets of paper and a Common Purpose 
brochure.  I would be happy to bring the packs to you if you were then able to send them out.  We 
would of course be delighted to acknowledge your support in the pack and in our forthcoming 
graduate bulletin in return. 

I am aiming to send the packs out tomorrow/Monday so I realise my request comes very late, but 
if you were able to help, I'd be hugely appreciative.  Many thanks in advance for considering this 
and I hope to hear from you soon.  

Kind regards  
Sarah  

Sarah Colegrove  
Senior Programme Co-ordinator  
   
Common Purpose Edinburgh  
C/o Edinburgh College of Art, 74 Lauriston Place,  
Edinburgh, EH3 9DF  

sarah.colegrove@commonpurpose.org.uk  
+44 (0)131 221 6288 Direct Line  
+44 (0)131 221 6186 Fax  

 


